
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
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We pray for the sick of the parish family. 
  Kai Anthony Hill, Janette Heaton, Kathleen Whewell, Rachel Horrocks, Ann Thomas, Joanne Sullivan, 

Joanna Conway, Josie Beetson, Bertha Pearce, Greta Carus, Andrew Brown, Andrew Southworth,  
The retired priests, Mary Jean Merrin, Sandra Reddy, Laura Isherwood, Mary Tipping, Jenny Burke, 

Sheila Foulds, Irene Birds. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please collect a green leaflet from back of the churches. 
 

                           Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 
 

Masses received this week: Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),  
Fr Gary sss (RIP) Edith Miller (A) Family intentions, St Jude (BVM), Prayers answered (JS) 

Maureen McGarrie (RIP) Megan Byrne (RIP) Steven Marsden x3 (LD) Rosemary Davies (A) 
 
 

The Parish 200 Club! 
 

St. Peter’s. 
£50 No  98 Marie Smith 

        £25 No 181 David & Lynda 
 

The Priory. 
£50 No 118 Fr Shaun 

    £25 No 44 Carmel Dixon.  
 
Last week’s Collections for the 
Parish: 

£ 762.26 
 

    

This week’s Mass Timetable  
 

Monday: St Peter’s Church 
10am 

Tuesday:  No Mass 
Wednesday: St Pauls School 

10am 
Thursday: No Mass 

Friday:  St Peter’s School  
10am 

 
Saturday: St Peter’s Church 

6pm Vigil 
 

Sunday: St Peter’s 9am 
The Priory at 10:30am 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417. Registered Charity No:250037 3RD Dec 23 
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

These will be held at St Peter’s on 
the first Saturday of each month at       
11-15am until 11-45 am. The next 
one being 6th January.  

 

  

The Priory upon request. 

 

 

 

St John Vianney’s 5:15pm un5l 5:45 

The Priory upon request 

 Parish Virtual Christmas 
Fair  

Forms must be back no later 
then 4pm on Sunday 3rd 

December. The return of forms 
has been slow this year.  

The Virtual Christmas Fair will 
start on Monday 4th December 

at 6-30 live on the St Oscar 
Romero Facebook page then 

every evening finishing on 8th.  

 Collection of Prizes will be 
available from the back of the 
church (you have identified on 

your entry) from the 9th of 
December.  

 

  

 

 

Food Bank. 

Please remember when donating 
that Christmas items would be 
appreciated, lets try and make 
Christmas special for everyone.  Piety Stalls. 

Items are now available at the 
back of the churches. Please 
consider supporting your church 
and sending religious cards. 

Some beautiful items! 

Funeral. 

Wednesday 6th December in St 
Peter’s church at 1pm a funeral 

service for the late Terence 
Riley followed by burial at 

Pleasington. 

Thank-you. 

Thank-you to those who joined us 
for the Festive Pub Quiz last 

Friday. 

£400 was raised. 



 


